
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Proposed Ordinance- Chapter 97 Municipal Parks, Facilities, and Cemeteries 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure Services 

STAFF CONTACT: Kelli Votypka 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff is recommending council support on the proposed Ordinance- Chapter 97 Municipal Parks, Facilities and 
Cemeteries as presented. 

 BACKGROUND: 

Staff presented to the Parks and Leisure Services Committee the first draft of Chapter 97 Municipal Parks, 
Facilities, and Cemeteries on February 15, 2022, with suggested modifications.   At the March 15, 2022, Committee 
Meeting, staff presented the updated and recommended language for Ordinance Chapter 97.   

After discussion at the March 15, 2022 meeting, a motion was made followed by a second with a recommendation 
to be presented to City Council for final approval and adoption. 

 

 

 

 


